Aspire's Student Voice

Aspire's Student Voice is a committee made up of students across all year groups who use Aspire on a regular basis. Aspire's Student Voice meet every half term with Miss Wright to discuss topics and issues relating to Aspire@Hanley.

Members of Aspire's student voice have been selected by their peers to act as voice for the students who use Aspire, enabling students to play an active role in development of Aspire and SEN/D provision across the whole school.

Here are some of the items which were discussed and developed in our meetings last year:

- Developing the activities delivered at Break and Lunch Time
 Club
- Reviewing and developing support for students in the classroom
- Reviewing homework
- Raising Y7 students' awareness of Aspire
- Developing our peers' awareness of Autism, Mental Health issues, Dyslexia and other Special Educational Needs

